Megan Egbert

From; Megan Egbert

Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 3:42 PM

To: Jack McCartney; ebartlett greensitedesignllc.com
Cc: Meredith Badalucca

Subject: FW: 25 SITE 1 - 2 & 8 Enterprise Ln

Good Afternoon,

Please see below from Uncas Health.

Thanks,
Megan

From: Alyssa Brochu <abrochu@uncashd.org>

Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 1:48 PM

To: Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>
Cc: David McKay <dmckay@boundariesllc.net>

Subject: RE: 25 SITE 1 - 2 & 8 Enterprise Ln

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Meredith,

Thank you. When | spoke with Jack McCartney from CLA he told me only 1.55" of fill was the only change to the plan. It is
hard to decipher the plans when they are only provided digitally to our office.

With the weepholes proposed on the retaining wall, a cross section will need to be provided on the plan showing
existing grade/proposed grade. Is the wall backfilled with free draining material?

Thank you,
Alyssa

Alyssa Brochu, REHS/RS

Registered Environmental Health Specialist
401 West Thames Street, Suite 106
Norwich, CT 06360

Phone: (860) 823-1189 ext. 120

Fax: (860) 887-7898

QUNCAS

HEALTH DISTRICT

From: Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 1:17 PM




To: Alyssa Brochu <abrochu@uncashd.org>
Cc: David McKay <dmckay@boundariesllc.net>
Subject: RE: 25 SITE 1 - 2 & 8 Enterprise Ln

Alyssa,
Please see the second bullet on Dave McKay's Site Plan Review letter.

Thank you,
Meredith

From: Alyssa Brochu <abrochu@uncashd.org>

Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 1:09 PM

To: John Carlson <JCarlson@montville-ct.org>; Megan Egbert <megbert@montville-ct.org>; Meredith Badalucca
<mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>

Cc: Doug-SCCOG <dcolter@seccog.org>; Doug Colter <dcolter@montville-ct.org>; Paul Barnes <pbarnes@maontuville-
ct.org>; John Meigel <JMeigel@montville-ct.org>; David McKay <dmckay@hboundariesllc.net>; Chief Wilfred Blanchette
<wblanchette@montvillepolice.org>; LT David Radford <Dradford@montvillepolice.org>

Subject: RE: 25 SITE 1 - 2 & 8 Enterprise Ln

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

No further comments from Uncas Health.

Thank you,
Alyssa

Alyssa Brochu, REHS/RS

Registered Environmental Health Specialist
401 West Thames Street, Suite 106
Norwich, CT 06360

Phone: (860) 823-1189 ext. 120

Fax: (860) 887-7898

(QUNCAS

HEALTH DISTRICT

From: John Carlson <JCarlson@montville-ct.org>

Sent: Monday, March 10, 2025 3:07 PM

To: Megan Egbert <megbert@montville-ct.org>; Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>

Cc: Doug-SCCOG <dcolter@seccog.org>; Doug Colter <dcolter@montville-ct.org>; Paul Barnes <pbarnes@montville-
ct.org>; John Meigel <JMeigel@montville-ct.org>; Alyssa Brochu <abrochu@uncashd.org>; David McKay
<dmckay@boundariesllc.net>; Chief Wilfred Blanchette <wblanchette@montvillepolice.org>; LT David Radford
<Dradford@montvillepolice.org>

Subject: RE: 25 SITE 1 - 2 & 8 Enterprise Ln

Hello Megan
No new comments for Public Works.
Thanks

John Carlson



